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Hector Soto

From: Mike Kuzmich <mike@kccustomsigns.com>

Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 4:46 PM

To: Hector Soto

Subject: Re: Sign Permit Application Review - Rejected

CAUTION! This is an EXTERNAL email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

The tenant has double the facade amount of space shown.  The sign is on the tenant facade only  

Thank you, 

 

Michael Kuzmich  

President of KC Custom Signs 

C: 913.488.4517 

O:816.388.9520 

 

 

On Jul 7, 2023, at 3:58 PM, Hector Soto <Hector.Soto@cityofls.net> wrote: 

  

Project: PRSGN20233258 - Buckingham Strategic Wealth Sign Application   

Staff has completed the review of your sign permit application and comments are provided on the 

Applicants Letter.  This document can be accessed by clicking on the link provided below.  The revised 

application document(s) can be uploaded using the same link once the necessary corrections have been 

completed.   Feel free to contact us at 816-969-1200, or by email at DevTech@cityofls.net, with any 

questions you may have.   

  

https://devservices.cityofls.net/Permit/Status?permitId=102143  

This email was sent from Lee's Summit Production.  

  

 
 

Hector Soto, AICP  | Senior Planner 
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1238 |cityofLS.net | Hector.Soto@cityofls.net 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This electronic message transmission (including any accompanying attachments) from www.cityofls.net is 
intended solely for the person or entity for its intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise 
protected from disclosure. The information contained is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization(s) or entity(ies) named 
above. If you have received this transmission but are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, 
distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact sender 
immediately by Reply e-mail and delete/destroy the original message and all copies.” 
 
Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively affect any computer 
system into which it is received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is 
accepted by the sender for any loss or damage arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists. 


